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St. George’s e-Touch 

 
Friday June 19, 2020 – Saturday June 27, 2020 

Pentecost 3 

June 21, 2020 
 

 

   9:45     Gathering and Greeting 

10:00     Service 
 

Please join us on Zoom. We will begin 15 

minutes in advance to allow a generous 

time to meet and greet one another, and 

we will begin prayers at 10:00 am. 
 

A copy of the bulletin is available on our 

website www.stg.church 
 

https://zoom.us/j/659461497  

or by meeting ID 659 461 497 

 

Please keep in your prayers all who are 

affected by COVID-19 – the sick and 

dying, the health care workers, the self-

isolating, their families, the house-bound 

who have no way to get food, the lonely 

and frightened, and the scientists and 

health care researchers seeking for ways 

to stop the virus.    

 

 

This Week: 
 

Fri 5:00 pm Community Supper 

Sat 9:00 am Men’s Breakfast (on Zoom) 

 

 
 

If God can rest, there is no excuse that we 
cannot take 24 hours off to rest... to rest 
with God. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

EE OÇÌÉÓÅ 3ÔȢ 'ÅÏÒÇÅȭÓ #ÈÕÒÃÈ www.stg.church 

 

 

To subscribe to our e-Touch mailing list, please send an e-mail to office@stgeorgesanglicanchurch.org 

 

Outdoor Pastoral Lounge  

 

 

 

St. George's outdoor Pa storal Lounge is open 

and ready for visits. Three Adirondack chairs 

are situated, alo ng physical distance 

guidelines,  under the shade i n the west 

garden of the church  and front yard of the 

rectory... Schedule a visit and come on by!  

 

 

Steven+   

http://www.stg.church/
https://zoom.us/j/659461497
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 Food Cupboard  

The major food banks on the West 

Island are facing increased demand 

and dwindling supplies.  St. Georgeõs 

continues to meet our communityõs 

needs as well as some from other 

areas.  We do not ask for proof of 

need and in doing so we are offering 

our church  rooted in the most ordinary 

practice: a dinner table where 

everyone is welcome .  

 

Sunday School Book 

Sponsors 

We thank everyone who has 

sponsored a book for a Sunday school 

child.  

Your generosity allows our Sunday 

school children and youth to receive 

a book for their summer devotional 

reading.  

Thank you! 
 

Our Daily Bread and 

Anglican Journal  

There are 3 copies available of each 

publication.  Please email the office if you 

would like a copy. 

 

 

 

 

Summer Book Club  

 

I Heard the Owl Call My Name is a best-selling 1960s book 

by Margaret Craven. The book tells the story of a 

young Anglican vicar named Mark Brian who, unbeknownst to 

him, has not long to live. He learns about the meaning of life 

when he is to be sent to a First Nations parish in British 

Columbia. 

Please email or call to indicate your participation in our next book 

club selection. If you are unable to source a book please let us 

know and the church will source the books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Margaret_Craven_(writer)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Anglican
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Vicar
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/First_Nations
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/British_Columbia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/British_Columbia
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This is the last week to prepare hand-

written notes of encouragement to be 

included with the bags.  Notes matter. 

They represent hope. They represent love 

and community. And everything good in 

this world. They show others that they are 

seen and that they are not alone. 

Fatherõs Day  
 

On this Father’s Day Sunday, we 

remember all the people who have 

nurtured us, especially the important men 

in our lives, those who have seen, not just 

with their eyes, but with their heart. Hear 

our prayer for fathers around the world.  

 

Vacation Time  

Over the summer the staff are on vacation 

at various times.  It is our intention to keep 

the office open as much as possible.  If 

your call to the office is not answered 

please leave a message and we will return 

your call as quickly as possible. The 

messages will be listened to and 

responded to accordingly. 
 

Rev Steven:   August 1 – 29 inclusive 

Lori:   July 4 – 26 inclusive 

Jean-François: July 19 – August 15 incl. 
 

Sunday services during the summer  at St. 

George’s will continue on Zoom without  

interruption or  change to the time or 

schedule.  10:00 am.   

 

 

Prayer List 

Periodically we take the prayer requests and add them to t he e-

Touch so that all members, including those who are not able to 

attend worship services will be able to pray for those listed.    

  

Your prayers are invited for:  Audrey, Margaret, Nancy, Jacquie, 

Elizabeth, Ray, Laverne, Brittany, Baby Oliver, James, Savannah, 

Raphaela, Madeleine, Catherine, the residents of long-term care 

facilities and The Maxwell including Brenda, Connie, and Ann. 

 

Father of all, we pray to you for those we love but see no longer 

including Art Shama, Donald Borland, and Patricia Jackson. Grant 

them your peace; let light perpetual shine upon them; and in 

your loving wisdom and almighty power, work in them the good 

purpose of your perfect will, through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

Amen.  

 

Almighty God, Father of mercies and giver of comfort, deal 

graciously, we pray, with all who mourn; that casting all their care 

on you, they may know the consolation of your love, through 

Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.  

 
 

A note: If you or someone you know is in need of prayer please 

contact Donna Howarth or Liz Glasgow or the Church Office to 

add your intention to the praye r list. 

 

 Names will remain on the prayer list for a maximum of three 

months.  Should you wish to have them extended you will need 

to notify the Church Office.  Thank you.  
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Rev. Steven Maki 

Parish Priest 

rector@stg.church 

 

Ann Cumyn, Sandra Holmes 

Amanda Reynolds, Susan Winn 

Lay Readers 

 

Jean-François Gauthier 

Organist and Choirmaster 

 

Lori Davison 

Parish Administrator 

office@stg.church 

 

James Williamson 

Cleaner 

 

Dale Stilwell 

Rector’s Warden 

dale.stilwell@live.com 

 

Ann Hamaker 

People’s Warden 

hamakers@outlook.com 

 

Kevin Glasgow 

Treasurer 

kglasgow54@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact St. George’s:  514-457-6934 

 

Office Hours:   

Tues, Thurs, Fri:  8:00 – 12:00 

 

Clergy Office Hours:   

Wed:  9:00 – 12:00 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Offering  

Offering for June 19: $1,600.00 

Thank you to everyone who is giving regularly at St. 

George’s whether via cash, cheque, PAR, or online. If you 

are able, we greatly appreciate the PAR donation 

approach, as it helps ensure regular cash flow for our 

church’s ministry, despite attendance patterns - especially 

in the summer and during vacation times. E-transfers can 

be sent to donations@stg.church. Please know that 

regardless of donation method, your support of the Lord’s 

work through St. George’s is deeply appreciated. Any 

questions or concerns regarding donations can be 

directed to:  

richardhowarth@videotron.ca    

 

 

Encouragement is like 

verbal sunshine. 

It costs nothing and warms  

peopleõs hearts! 

 

 

 

 

 

For info on all of our weekly activities and special events, 

please consult our website or Facebook page. We welcome 

your submissions for e-Touch; please note the deadline for 

your requested inclusion is Thursday at the end of the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:karen.egan.2013@gmail.com
mailto:office@stg.church
mailto:dale.stilwell@live.com
mailto:hamakers@outlook.com
mailto:kglasgow54@gmail.com
mailto:donations@stg.church

